
NATIONAL UNIVERSITY OF MODERN LANGUAGES 

(Students Affairs Branch) 
 

No. ML. 1-10/2011-DSA                         Dated: 14-09-2020 

CIRCULAR 
 

Subject:     Continuation of Scholarships by Pakistan Bait-ul-Mal to NUML Students 
 

1.      Applications are invited from students of the University who are already in receipt of 

stipends from Pakistan Bait-ul-Mal (PBM) for continuation of their scholarships for the next 

semester commencing from 15th September 2020. All such students who successfully passed 

their previous semester examination in almost all the papers are directed to apply afresh for 

continuation of above stipends on the prescribed form of PBM available in the office of the 

Students Affairs Branch. These students are required to attach the following with their forms: 

 
a. Application addressed to MD PBM on plain paper duly recommended by 

respective HoDs.  
 

b. DMC of the previous semester examination. 

 

2.          The applications duly completed in all respects must be submitted by                       

30th September 2020 in students affairs branch Room No. 8, New Jinnah Block for onward 

submission to PBM. The students are also advised in their own interest not to approach PBM 

regarding their stipends directly.  

 
3.       This is issued with the approval of the competent authority, please. 

 
 

 
 
 

(Nazir Ahmad) 
Director Students Affairs  

Distribution: 
 
1. All Deans/HoDs 
2. All Directors 
3. Notice Boards – All Departments 
4. SO to Rector (for info) 
5. PS to DG (for info) 
6.         Network Administrator NUML- This notification may please be placed on NUML website. 
 
Copy to: 

 
Dy. Managing Director Pakistan Bait-ul-Mal 
Director Admn, Pakistan Bait-ul-Mal 


